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It's not easy to leave work when your
child gets sick. What can you do? SCHOOLS!

Meriwether County School System is
pleased to offer Telehealth at your
child’s school. With your permission,
a school nurse will use video
technology to connect your child
with a doctor or nurse practitioner in
Georgia. Your child can be diagnosed
and have prescriptions sent directly
to your pharmacy, all without
having to leave school or you
having to leave work, in most
cases. It’s a convenient option for

Contact your school's nursing
care! department to find out more!




